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Division Chief Graduates Rigorous FBI National Academy 
 
Community Policing Division Chief Paul Bovino graduated from the 271st session of the FBI National 
Academy (FBINA) in Quantico, Virginia on March 16. Less than 1% of all law enforcement officers 
receive the invitation to this prestigious 10-week academy during their career. Sheriff Rick Staly 
graduated from the 177th session of the FBINA and was in attendance for Chief Bovino’s graduation. 
 

 
FBI Director Christopher A. Wray and Chief Paul Bovino at graduation. 

 
“We are very proud of Chief Bovino,” Sheriff Staly said. “This caliber of training will enhance his 
abilities to train and lead the men and women of the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office.” 
 
The FBI National Academy is a 10-week program for law enforcement leaders and serves to improve 
the administration of justice in law enforcement agencies in the United States and worldwide 
(www.fbi.gov).   
 
Chief Bovino started his career in law enforcement with the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office in 1996 as a 
Deputy Sheriff. While working at the Sheriff’s Office, Chief Bovino has been dedicated to providing 
true leadership to those under his command. 
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